
Barron County Highway Commissioner      March 24, 2021 

Mark Servi 

260 N. 7th Street 

Barron, WI 54812 

 

 

Dear Mr. Servi, 

 

We are once again planning for Liberty Fest in Chetek. The Liberty Fest Parade will be held on Sunday 

July 4th, 2021. We are requesting approval from you to close Second Street along the parade route from 

11am-3pm. 

 

 

Please respond by e-mail our e-mail address is info@chetekwi.net, or by US mail to PO Box 747, Chetek, 

WI 54728. 

  

If you have any questions or concerns please call me at 715-642-0173 or e-mail to above address. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jennifer Blatz 

Chetek Chamber of Commerce  

Event Coordinator 

 

mailto:info@chetekwi.net

